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City of Gainesville is Accepting Applications for 

the Charter Review Commission  

 
The Gainesville City Commission is currently accepting applications for the Charter Review 

Commission. 

   

Click here to review the City of Gainesville Ordinance 170717 applicable to the City Charter 

Commission. 
 

Persons wishing to serve may click the hyperlink below.  After opening the hyperlink below, 

please select “Apply for a Board” to complete the application. At the end of the application 

process, please click the green "submit" button, which will allow submission of your application 

to the City Clerk’s office.  

 

Click here to access the online application. Printed applications are also available at the Clerk’s 

Office located on the first floor of City Hall at 200 E. University Avenue, Gainesville, Florida. 

 

The deadline for submission is Friday, May 31, 2019.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Office (352) 334-5015. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://gainesville.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3320457&GUID=A9E00CBC-C00F-4A9E-9523-FCA59D59AA08&Options=ID|Text|Attachments|&Search=170717
http://www.cityofgainesville.org/ClerkOfTheCommission/AdvisoryBoardsCommittees.aspx

